February 17
The Gymkhana boards are shown in the main corridor of our school. Pupils who participate in the project explain them in English guided visits to the rest of pupils.
The questions made in this activity are chose in collaboration with the partner countries.
We continue with the radio workshops once a week and the first podcast is recorded. It is an interview with the Spanish writer Alba López Paredes.
The students of the higher Degree in Web Application Development finish the design of the project. The domain is bought www.eac-erasmus.en, and the web is published.

